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Dear Parents/Carers of Y6 students   

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience with the transition of Y6s to Outwood Grange Academy. We are looking 

forward to welcoming all 360 Y6 students to visit OGA. Please see below for the confirmed dates.  

 

OPA Lofthouse Gate + Mill Lane- 29th June 

Rooks Nest- 30th June 

OPA Ledger Lane- 2nd July 

Alverthorpe St Pauls + Jerry Clay + Westwood- 6th July 

Stanley Grove + Stanley St Peters- 8th July  

Wakefield St Johns + Wrenthorpe- 9th July 

Newton Hill + OPA Kirkhamgate- 12th July 

Castleton Primary, East Ardsley, English Martyrs, Gildersome, Hill Top, Manor Wood, Middlestown, Ossett South 

Parade, Poss Barugh Green, Rothwell Primary, Rothwell St Marys, Snapethorpe, St Francis, St Michael's- 13th July  

Sandal Castle, Sharp Lane, St Austin's, St Phillips, Thorpe, Towngate, Flanshaw, Woodlesford- 14th July 

 

Important Information  

 

- Students will need to make their own way to OGA and arrive between 9:15 and 9:30 at the main gate. Parking will 

be available on the bus park.  

- Students will need to be collected or make their own way home at 2:00. Parking will be available on the bus park.  

- Students will need to wear their own school uniform. 

- Students need to bring their own pencil case and own water bottle. 

- Students will need to bring their own packed lunch with them. We will provide a grab bag for those students who 

receive Free School Meals.  

- Students who require an inhaler or an epipen will be advised to keep this on their person. 

- Where students require daily medication, parents will need to come to OGA to administer this, unless there is a 

member of staff with them who would normally administer medication.  

 

Usually we would also have a Transition evening for parents at the beginning of July. As it stands at the moment, we 

will not be able to have this in the same format. We fully understand that parents also want to look round OGA and 

this situation may change moving forwards.  

 

If you have some information you would like us to know about your student before they come and visit OGA, please 

email transition@grange.outwood.com  

 

Thanks in advance for your continued support 

 

Christina Woods 

Lead Learning Manager 
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